20073-24-035 MINISTRY of TRANSPORT



ROAD TRANSPORT DIVISION

PRIVATE BAG, WELLINGTON 1 TELEPHONE: 721-253 TELEGRAMS: TRANSPORT AURORA HOUSE THE TERRACE WELLINGTON 1

14/1/3/1

13 September 1982

The Secretary
The New Zealand Home Birth Association
P.O. Box 7093
AUCKLAND 1

Attention: Barbara Macfarlane

Dear Madam

Thank you for your letter dated 6 September 1982 in which you have requested use of a flashing light either while proceeding urgently to a home delivery or while transferring a woman in labour to a base hospital.

We advise that your request is being investigated and a decision will be advised in due course.

Yours faithfully

P. Cussins

Messins

for Director, Road Transport Division